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Argyll Road, Dunoon: Residents Parking 

 
1. SUMMARY 
 
1.1 This report advises that there have been parking problems relating to 

residential parking on Argyll Road, Dunoon. 
 

2.  RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
2.1 That the Area Committee approves that resources are allocated to promote a 
residential permit parking scheme.  
 

3. BACKGROUND 
 
3.1  The issued raised is that with the change from Argyll and Bute Council Housing 

to Argyll Community Housing Association there have been ongoing parking 
difficulties for residents of Argyll Road which require to be formalised by a traffic 
regulation order. 
 
 

 
4.   DETAIL 

 
 

4.1  A residential parking scheme will be developed requiring residents to pay the 
permit fee which is currently £75.  
 

4.2 This will depend on consultation however it is anticipated that permit priority 
would be given to residents whose address is located from 119 to 163 Argyll 
Road. 
 

4.3  The proposed area affected is located between numbers 135 and 145 Argyll 
Road. 
  

5. CONCLUSION 
 

5.1 This proposal should it be approved following consultation will enable a 
formalised parking regime to be produced that will give priority to permit holders.  

 
 
 



 
 
5.   IMPLICATIONS 
 
Policy:     None. 

     Financial:   None.                                       
     Personnel:    Staff time 
Equalities Impact Assessment: None 
Legal:     Appropriate legislation must be followed. 
 
For further information contact Alan Kerr (01436 658877) 
 

 

Stewart Turner 
Head of Roads & Amenity Services 
23 October   2008 
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